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ISU Statement 
IOC Recommendations of March 28, 2023 

 

The International Skating Union (ISU) has supported the Skating Federations of Ukraine since the 

start of the war, implementing ISU Communication 2469, and also granting financial support to 

assist Ukrainian Skaters. The ISU reiterates its sympathy for and solidarity to all affected by the 

War in Ukraine. The ISU maintains its condemnation of the Russian invasion of Ukraine in the 

strongest possible terms. 

The ISU Council met on June 9-11, 2023 and discussed the International Olympic Committee’s 
(IOC) recommendations of March 28, 2023 for International Federations on the participation of 
athletes with a Russian or Belarussian passport in international competitions.  
 
The ISU Council decided to explore the feasibility issues with regard to potential pathways to 
implement the IOC recommendations within ISU Sports. 
 
The Council will continue to monitor the situation in Ukraine and its impact on the ISU activity as 
well as the decisions and their implementation within the Olympic Movement. In the meantime, ISU 
Communication 2469 remains in force. 
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